
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 
Power Outage Cardiff Docks Wednesday 

May 12th 2021 0800 – 1600 Postponed 
 
Port Users and Tenants are advised that the 
power outage planned for May 12th 2021 has 

been postponed to a future date, TBC. 
 

Further notice will be given when the new 
date is confirmed. 

 
Steve Roderick – Engineering Supervisor, 

May 7th 2021. 
 


